
 
Farrington Highway Safety Measures 
Near Makaha Beach Park 
 

 
Project Synopsis 
In an effort to address safety related issues near Makaha Beach Park, the state 
Department of Transportation will be reducing existing speed limits on Farrington 
Highway in the vicinity of Makaha Beach Park from 35 to 25 MPH between Upena and 
Lawaia Streets. 
 
Rumble strips will be 
installed on Farrington 
Highway to alert motorists 
of the lower speed limit 
area ahead.  In the 
Honolulu-bound direction, 
they will be installed 
between Lawaia and 
Makau Streets and in the 
Makaha-bound direction, 
between Upena Street 
and Kili Drive.  The rumble 
strips will produce a 
physical vibration and an 
audible sound when 
vehicles roll over them to 
alert motorists to drive 
with caution. 
 
These safety measures will help to address community concerns about speeding along 
Farrington Highway approaching the Makaha Beach Park area.  All roadway users will 
benefit from the safer environment created by the lower speed limit.  
 
Installation Schedule 
Installation of the new signage and rumble strips is scheduled on Mondays through 
Fridays, from 8:30 a.m. to 3 p.m., daily, beginning on Monday, June 17, through Friday, 
July 12, 2013. 
 
Contact Information 
For more information, please contact the HDOT Public Affairs Office at 808-587-2160 or 
via e-mail at dotpao@hawaii.gov. 


